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NEW SCOTLAND SOCCER CLUB, INC.
REFUND POLICY
1. For the Spring Travel Soccer Season, no refunds – including registration fees as well as uniform / equipment costs – will be issued after January 15th of the same year.

2. [bookmark: _gjdgxs]For the Fall Travel Soccer Season and any other events or activities of the NSSC, including summer camps and winter training academies, no refunds will be provided at any time.

3. At its discretion, the Board of Directors may approve individual exceptions to this policy due to certain circumstances (e.g., preseason injury of player, family relocation, and other circumstances that make it impossible for the registered player to participate).

4. Any refunds issued will be reduced by the amounts, if any, of funds that have already been expended or encumbered by the NSSC on behalf of the registered player. 
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